
 
Road Construction Notice 

September 12, 2023 – September 29, 2023   

The 2023 Tar and Chip program includes work on the following roads: 

• Homeland Dr, Lower Slash Rd, Bells Rd,  
• Upper Slash Rd, Marks Rd, Beach Rd, Ridge Rd (All Saints Church to 

Norway’s Rd)   
• Cedar Glenn Rd, Gussy’s Lane 

Pulverizing is scheduled for September 11, 2023. Dust and loose gravel are 
expected during the application but will begin to subside when the base coat cures 
properly. 
 
Tar and Chip is scheduled to begin the week of September 11, 2023. The affected 
roads will be closed during the installation of tar and chip. Homeowners may have 
temporary restrictions to their laneways during the installation. 
 
The possibility of dust and loose gravel may occur immediately after installation. It’s 
typical for dust and loose stones to appear but this will diminish with time and use. 
Avoid turning vehicle wheels while stationary, making sharp turns, or performing any 
actions that may damage the surface, to allow the tar and chip surface time to cure 
properly. 
 
For any questions related to the 2023 Tar and Chip program, please contact: 
 
Nick Brinklow, Roads Superintendent 

Office: (613) 396-5864   

Cell: (613) 961-9727 

Email: nickbrinklow@mbq-tmt.org  
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